From: I

Sent: 17 October 2018 10:52
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Comments on 2018/4153/P have been received by the council.

You have acknowledged receipt of my comments below on this planning application but they are not
shown on your website. 1 would like them to be shown, please.

Raymond Kershaw

On 07/10/2018 15:06, planning@camden.gov.uk wrote:
T have lived for 31 years in || b i is next to 5

Honeybourne Road. All the objections which I made to the previous
planning application remain valid and I wish these to be renewed.

I am particularly concerned about the damge which the demclition of the 5
Honeybourne Reoad garages and the construction of the new house, especially
pile driving, will cause to Block 1 of Harvard Court whose internal
foundations (over 110 years old} are not to modern standards.

There will alsc be damage to the wall between Harvard Court and 53
Honeybourne Road and possibly also to the wall between Harvard Court and
the garages at the rear of West End Lane.

Comments made by Raymond Kershaw of




